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PIAA Announces Winter Championship Sites 
 

Mechanicsburg, PA – Wednesday, July 15, 2020 
 
The Pennsylvania Interscholastic Athletic Association, Inc. (PIAA) is pleased to announce the 
sites selected for the 2020-21, 2021-22, 2022-23 and 2023-24 PIAA Winter Championships.  
All sites selected were approved for four (4) years.  The approved sites are as follows: 
 
  
 Championships Approved Sites 
 
 Competitive Cheer  GIANT Center, Hershey, PA 
 
 Team Wrestling     GIANT Center, Hershey, PA   
 
 Wrestling   GIANT Center, Hershey, PA 
   
 Swimming & Diving  Bucknell University, Lewisburg, PA 
 
 Basketball  GIANT Center, Hershey, PA 
  
  
  
The Board of Directors appreciates the time and effort that all sites provided to PIAA in this  
Requests for Proposal process.  We look forward to working with each venue and their 
respective management teams. 
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